
 

 

October 1, 2021 

International Division 

The Japan Chamber of Commerce and Industry 

 

 

Temporary suspension and anticipated resumption of the issuance of certificates  

by the Offices for Issuing Certificates of Origin 

 

 

Due to the continuing instability of some parts of our system for issuing certificates of 

origin, we are temporarily suspending the issuance of certificates and other procedures at 

the issuing offices. We apologize for any inconvenience this issue may cause. After the 

restoration of the system is confirmed, the issuing offices are resuming issuing the 

certificates accordingly. In the immediate future, there may be delays in the issuance of 

the certificates. We are sincerely sorry about any inconvenience this may cause and 

appreciate your understanding. 

 

For any inquiries, please contact us at the below department. Thank you very much for 

your cooperation. 

 

□ Issuance suspension period (at the maximum) 

From Monday, September 27 to Thursday, September 30 

□ All offices will resume issuing the certificates by: 

Friday, October 1 

 

[Department in charge of this matter] 

Certificate of Origin Team 

International Division 

The Japan Chamber of Commerce and Industry 

TEL: +81-3-3283-7850（9:30-17:00） 

E-mail: tokuteico@jcci.or.jp 
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